
 

April 18, 2017 

 

Dear Members of the Ways & Means Subcommittee on Transportation and Economic Development, 

Detroit Lake Marina and Santiam Ice Co.  would like to confirm our support for the Governor’s 
Regional Solutions Teams (RST) and project funding especially within rural areas. 

We have had the privilege to work with the Regional Solutions Team and they have been a 
tremendous help in getting all of the agencies to cooperate for permitting and find funding to assist us 
to build a stronger more resilient business in Detroit Oregon which will benefit the entire canyon.  

The Governor’s RST has helped all three marinas on Detroit Lake to find solutions to stay a 
functioning business during low water and drought years. These businesses are a driving force in the 
economic stability from Detroit to Salem.  

All of the small businesses from Detroit to Salem Oregon are asking for your continued support 
of the Governor’s Regional Solutions Teams and the positive, beneficial community projects they 
continue to address. Our sincere hope is to see these programs continue. 

Please feel free to contact me directly if you want to discuss how important this team is. 

Sincerely, 

Scott M. Lunski 

503-969-4059 

 

 

 


